
 

English 

 

This half term in English we will be looking the Stone Age Boy. This week we will be 
looking at fronted adverbials and how to use these including a comma. We will be 
using images and word banks to help us.  
 

Suggestions of ways you can support your child’s English: Read at least 4 times a week, practise spellings, 
notice fronted adverbials and discuss in your daily reading.  

 

Maths 

 

This week we will be continuing learning about place value. We will be looking at 

placing numbers on a number line and the increments we use. We will be estimating 

and comparing numbers also.  

Suggestions of ways you can support your child’s Maths: Use TTRS for times table practise, focus on the 4x 
table.  

 

Spellings 

 

 
Year 3: hoping, riding, sliding, writing, wasting, biting, shining, having, taking, stony 
 
Please check google classroom for the week’s spellings.  
If your children learn SNIP spellings a list of words to practise will be in their reading 
record.  
 
Please practise where you can. Some children have been given SNIP spellings in their 
reading record. This will be what they are tested on. If your child would also like to 
practise the above they can.  
 
 
 

Suggestions of ways you can support your child’s spellings: practise in a variety of ways daily, use a 
dictionary to find definitions and model using these words.  

 

Extra Information: 
Reading: 3HG will collect reading merits on a Friday. 3G will be collecting merits on a Thursday.  Reading 
records are available to buy on the playground in the mornings.  
 
Homework: Google Classroom is now up and running. Please log on and access the class. To help keep 
children in the rhythm of homework we ask that children also try to access times table rock stars for 10 
minutes a few times a week. Children’s usernames are the same as last year, however please ask the teacher if 
you are unsure. Homework is always given on a Friday and due on a Wednesday.  
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PE: 3G’s PE days are Wed and Thu and 3HG’s are Wed and Fri.  Please ensure children are wearing correct PE kit 
and no jewellery on these days (earrings can be taped up at home if needed). 
 
School Trip: We are visiting Chelmsford Museum on Tuesday 21st November. Each class will need a few helpers. 
If you are able to help please let your class teacher know and closer to the time helpers will be randomly 
selected. Thank you for all your support! 
 

 


